From: Udell, Charles G. [mailto:Charles.Udell@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 1:24 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: seminar reimbursement question

Thank you for getting back to me. As I indicated, I am detailed to US Secret Service as a Task Force Officer. As part of the Task Force Agreement, the USSS is willing to cover the cost of additional training . I am a memeber of the IAFCI (International Association of Financial Crimes Investigators) and attended the Illinois Chapter's Training Seminar on 06MAR19. The cost of the event was $100, which will be covered by USSS. 


Detective Chuck Udell
Chicago Police, Financial Crimes Unit
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